Good morning

We will be felling the Ash to ground level, it has Ash die back and therefore no reason to
retain on safety grounds.

Dear Sir/Madam

Please see the attached letter regarding the above application.

Regards

Planning Services

Guildford Borough Council

Guildford Borough Council has arrangements for handling sensitive emails. For more information on how you may be affected
please go to www.quildford.gov.uk/SecureEmail. If you have received this message in error, please (a) notify the sender
immediately, (b) destroy this email and any attachments, and (c) do not use, copy, and/or disclose this email or any attachments
to any person.

Guildford Borough Council regularly updates virus software to ensure as far as possible that its networks are free of viruses.
However, you will need to check this message and any attachments for viruses as Guildford Borough Council can take no
responsibility for any computer virus that might be transferred by this email.

The contents of this email may not reflect Guildford Borough Council policy. We store and monitor all emails and attachments
sent and received by Guildford Borough Council employees in our Cryoserver system for up to 5 years to prevent misuse of the
Council's networks.
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Click here to report this email as spam to Guildford Borough Council's email security
provider.



